#### **Events This Week—Week 3**

- Mon 15 May—Junior School lessons—Get Set Go
- Tues 16 May—Junior Wheels Day (postponed from last week)
- Tues 16 May—Auckland Orienteering
- Tues 16 May—PTA Meeting—7 p.m. All Welcome
- Wed 17 May—Ultra Rippa rugby
- Wed 17 May—BOT Meeting—6 p.m. All Welcome
- Thurs 18/Frid 19 May—ASB Literacy Lessons

#### **Events Week 4**

- Bully Free week
- Yr 4—8—Class speeches
- Mon 22 May—School Council meeting
- Tues 23 May—Yr 7 & 8 Franklin soccer
- Thurs 25 May—Young Leaders Day—Yr 8
- Thurs 25 May—Yr 6 & Below—Franklin Soccer
- Fri 26 May—Pink Dress up day for Bully Free week
- Frid 26 May—School Assembly

### Congratulations to:

- Unfortunately we had to call assembly off last week however the following children received certificates: Rm 1 -Grace, Cooper, Sienna. Rm 2—Dana, Lucy, Raymond, Flynn. Rm 3—Flynn, Rikki-Lee, James, Hayden. Rm 5—Connor, Abby, Levi, Ella-Rose. Rm 6—Cooper, Torran, Hayden, Lily. Rm 8—Tiari, Brayden, Brianna, Kaih. Rm 10—Rocel, Faith, Jayden, Matthew.
- The following children who received GOLD Mathletics certificates: Ryan, Toby, William, Daniel, Ella-Rose, Tayla-Leigh, Brooke, Rubia, Tess, Samantha, Caitlin, Shaun, Abby, Brayden, Cameron, Anna, Amalie, Finn, Cody, Georgia, Robert, Casey, Max, Lexi, Emma, Bailey, Cleo, Meg, Toby, Vincent, Aiden, Elle, Charlotte, Dana. Top Mathlete—Daniel, Top Class—Rm 5. All Gold Bars—Lucy, Riley, Jake, Harper, Levi, Emerson, Charlize.

## **Buckland School Newsletter**

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.

#### Term 2 Week 3

www.buckland.school.nz

15 May 2017

**Dear Parents and Community Members** 

- Tena Koutou.
- Olympic Value for this term: Respect for Self and Others.
- Mathematics Survey—We are gathering student voice on mathematics at the present time and would also like to obtain parent voice on how you feel your child is responding to mathematics. In order to do this we have a short survey (only four questions) on-line. This can be accessed through our school website; www.buckland.school.nz under community surveys. We would appreciate your views so that we can continue to improve our mathematics teaching and learning across the school. Thanks to those who have already commented.
- ◆ School Lunches—Children are enjoying these on a Thursday.
  They are being delivered just before lunchtime. This means that parents need to provide a snack for interval. Orders must be in before 8 p.m. on the night before. To view menu &/or order visit http://www.grazefood.co.nz

### Thank you to:

- Parents who attended the Ag Day meeting last Tuesday. It is great to see the enthusiasm of the team.
- The wonderful group of parents and staff: Lisa, Leanne, Tanya, Mel, Kim and Glenis who assisted with the preparation and serving of the Hot Dogs last week. Thanks also to senior students who helped by delivering these to classes.

### Good Luck

 To our Orienteering team who are taking part in the Auckland Championship this week and to those who are competing in the rippa rugby competition

# Community Notices

ASB Home Loans—If you are a parent, staff member or member of the school community and you draw down a new ASB home loan of \$250,000 or more, ASB will donate \$500 to your chosen participating school. Please mention this offer to your ASB banker when you apply for your new home loan. Offer open until 30 June 2017.

**Give a Little—Help Kent to get his treatment—**I have been asked to advertise this fundraiser for Kent whose two children both went through Buckland School over the last few years. If you would like to assist please go to:

https://givealittle.co.nz/search?q=kent+allan



Room Korimako (Rm 3)

**Enjoying Get Set Go lessons** 





- ◆ School App—We are in the process of finalizing an App for the school. We require twelve businesses that would like to advertise on this. We do not want to jeopardise our wonderful Ag Day sponsorship so do not want to approach those who already support the school. If you know of anyone who would be interested in this type of advertising would you please let Mr Goldsack or Mrs Glasgow know.
- ◆ **Speeches** Years 4—8 children should be working hard on writing and preparing their speeches. Next week they will be expected to say their speech to their class. From this, some will be selected for the syndicate event which will be held on the 1st June.
- ◆ Year 4—8 Camp Fundraiser—Mrs De'Arth has organised a fundraiser for Yr 4—8. Students in these classes have been given a sheet to sell Baking Paper, Catering Foil & Cling Wrap (if they want to.) Orders (and payment) must be returned by next Monday 22 May. Extra order forms are available on the school noticeboard.

#### **Term 2 Reminders**

**Change of Clothes** are required if children wish to play on the field at intervals &/or for sports times.

**Uniform**—Only uniform items are to be worn, and must be worn correctly. School beanies, scarves, sweatshirts, jackets, etc are available from the uniform shop. Girls may wear blue tights (only) under skorts.

**Sports Uniform—All** children representing the school in sports events **must** have **blue** shorts. School T-Shirts will be provided for each event and must be returned once washed please.

**Jewellery**—Should not be worn (unless of cultural significance) Jewellery can be dangerous in the playgrounds.

**Lost Property**—Please check this regularly for missing items. The basket is in Room Kea or out the front of the school. Please name items!

All the very best for Week 3 Kindest Regards Mavis Glasgow—Principal

| Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 3 T 2 2017 |                                 |         |
|--|---------------------------------|---------|
| The family rece                            | eived the newsletter this week. | Signed: |
| (enter family name)                        |                                 |         |